
THE TOWN OF MONTVILLE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 
THE WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY FOR THE TOWN OF 
MONTVILLE will hold a public hearing at the Town Hall Council Chambers on  
Monday, June 1, 2009 at 6:30 pm for the following: 
 

1. 9R Burlake, LLC owner of 120 Gay Hill Rd is requesting authorization to 
effect a sewer main extension from Gay Hill Rd to serve the proposed forty 
(40) single family residential dwelling houses in this project. The sewer main 
extension proposed will interconnect at Gay Hill Rd and the existing Town of 
Montville sewer main in Gay Hill Rd. 
 
Copies of the application for this extension and the engineering drawings 
relating to the extension are on file in the office of the Town of Montville 
Water Pollution Control Authority, 310 Norwich-New London Turnpike, 
Uncasville, CT 06382 and are available for inspection. 

 
The proposed subdivision information is on file in the Town Clerk’s Office and in 
the WPCA office. 
 
 

Timothy May, Chairman 
 
Dated at Montville, CT May 15, 2009 


